
September 2011 Grants Awarded 
 

 

At their September 2011 meeting, the Distribution Committee of The Troy Foundation 

reviewed sixteen grant applications and awarded a total of $129,028.77 in grants.  Grants 

were awarded to the following: 

 

 Troy City Schools – $1,200.00 in support of The Muse Machine at Concord 

Elementary School 

 The Miami Montessori School - $3,500.00 in support of the Artist in Residency 

program  

 Overfield Early Childhood Program - $2,400.00 in support of the Visiting Artist 

Program 

 Habitat for Humanity - $10,000.00 for 2012 building and repair projects 

 Troy Lions Charities - $2,000.00 in support of sight conservation programs 

 Kyle Elementary School PTO - $1,950.00 in support of The Muse Machine at Kyle 

Elementary School 

 Troy Historical Society - $16,046.00 for publication of the Discover Troy Ohio 

magazine 

 GIVE Ministries of the New Path, Inc. $2,000.00 for the purchase of batteries for 

power wheel chairs and scooters 

 Troy-Miami County Public Library - $50,000.00 to assist with the purchase of a 

bookmobile 

 Girls on the Run of Dayton - $2,000.00 for the purchase of shoes for those 

participating in the Fall program 

 Miami County Park District - $10,000.00 in support of Science Alive!  The Banana 

Slug String Band Program 

 Miami Valley Veterans’ Museum - $19,492.77 in support of the museum’s expansion 

and renovation 

 Troy Community Works - $4,000.00 in support of Make a Difference Day-Troy 

 Troy High School Hockey Boosters - $1,440.00 to replace hockey jerseys 

 The Ohio CPA Foundation - $2,000.00 in support of the FETCH program in Troy 

City Schools  

 

All grants were awarded from the Troy Foundation General Fund. 

 

The Troy Foundation was established in 1924 by Augustus Stouder with the purpose of 

creating a better life and building a better future for those in Troy and the surrounding 

community.  In the last year, the Foundation has awarded over $4.2 million dollars in 

grants to assist with a wide variety of services and programs to benefit our community.  

The Distribution Committee meets quarterly to review grant applications.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for December 15, 2011.  The deadline for submitting grants to be 

reviewed at that meeting is November 15.  Only charitable 501 (c) 3 organizations may 

apply.  Grant applications and information are available on the Foundation’s website at 



www.thetroyfoundation.org, at the Foundation’s office at 216 W. Franklin St., Troy or by 

calling 937-339-8935. 
 

 

http://www.thetroyfoundation.org/

